
Class 3 Newsletter – Autumn Term – 18th November 2022 

Book Fair 
 

A huge thank you to all parents, grandparents and carers 
who came and supported our Book Fair so generously! 

We made over £1000 in sales, which means that we have 
earned £495 of Scholastic book vouchers to spend on 

further improving our book resources in school. We firmly 
believe that books are gifts that our children can learn 

from, relax with and grow from. 
 

          
 

This Week 
This week, the children have been completing some Maths 
assessments so that I can plan their future learning accordingly. 
The children all tried hard and their arithmetic is definitely 
improving! We are continuing reading The BFG in class and our 
English work is using the text as our stimulus. The children have 
been using fronted adverbials to sequence the opening of the 
story and have tried to build suspense in their writing by 
thinking about their language choices. We enjoyed using 
thermometers in our Science and learnt about the boiling and 
melting points of different materials. In our Geography, the 
children have sequenced the water cycle and explored how 
river systems work. 

                                 Contact          
                                   Exciting News!                
Year 3 Bible Presentation on Monday 21st November at 

9:15am. Parents and carers are very welcome to join us at this 
special Collective Worship 

Class 3 has an Open Door every Tuesday at 3.20pm until 
3:40pm – please come along and ask any questions you may 

have.  

 

Celebration   

Christian Value –   Rhema for always shining her light brightly in her attitude and work 

Class Superstar –  Ethan for trying to work more independently 

Writer of the Week-  Bobby for working very hard to improve his handwriting 

Well done to Jayden, Rosalie and  Yana who received the certificates last week. I am super proud 
of you all! 

Dates and Information for the upcoming half term 
We have an extremely busy half term leading up to Christmas. Here are some key dates and times for your diaries. 
Reminders will be sent out in due course if appropriate. 

 Friday 25th November – Bend the Rules Day – see separate flyer 

 Wednesday 23rd November – Parents’ Evening between 3:30pm and 5:30pm 

 Thursday 24th November – Parents’ Evening between 3:30pm and 5:30pm and 6:00pm and 7:00pm 
(NB - booking sheets will be available in the Entrance Hall from 17th November onwards) 

 28th and 29th November  - Life Bus will visit school as part of our Personal, Health, Social Education programme 

 Friday 2nd December – Non-Uniform Day in exchange for Tombola Prizes eg unused toiletries, chocolate, sweets, 
wine, small gift style items 

Christmas 
 

Unfortunately, due to a lack of 
PTA support, we are unable to 

hold our traditional Christmas Fayre on the 
7th December as planned.  

However, we do have a Plan B! 
Please watch out for updates,  

coming soon! 
 
 
 

 

Our Christian value this week is- 
Forgiveness 

 

 


